
Federal Communications Commission
Experimental License Division
Washington, DC  20554

May 14, 2002

RE:  Modification to WC2XVY

Dear Sir or Madam,

This Experimental License Application Modification to WC2XVY is only to correct the
emission designator on the hard copy of the license (file number 0021-EX-ML-2002).  My
copies of the modified license submitted on May 6, 2002 indicated that the emission designator
of 12K5F2D was for both the 430-440 MHz and 608-614 MHz.  On the hard copy of the license
I received on May 13, 2002, only the 430-440MHz band was labeled with the emission
designator 12K5F2D.  There are no other modifications to this Experimental License.

Thank you for your assistance and my apologies for this inconvenience.

Sincerely,

Denise Haley
Quality and Regulatory Engineer
Philips Medical Systems (formerly Agilent Technologies, Inc.)
3000 Minuteman Road
Andover MA  01810-1099
Tel:  978-659-2701
Fax: 978-685-5624
e-mail:  denise_haley@hsgmed.com


